
 
 

Self-employed Cricket Coach 
 

 

 
We are looking for a Self-Employed Cricket Coach to work at Bromley High School. The focus of 
all training sessions is to help develop the fundamental skills of the girls in sport.  
 
We have had high success across the school and regularly do well in the National Cup. 
 
The posts would be suitable for all highly qualified experienced coaches who can facilitate 
coaching to a high standard.  The ideal candidate would be flexible, hardworking, and 
committed to the success of the students. 
 
Sessions will be for both Junior and Senior school pupils and take place after school (3.45-5.15pm). 
We are looking for someone to run the club as well as accompany teams on fixtures where possible 
and there will be opportunities to attend tournaments at various points in the year. 
  
You will be an independent contractor and will be fully responsible for your own taxation and 
need public liability insurance to cover a minimum of £5M. 
  
Bromley High School and GDST are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 
children. Applicants must be willing to undergo child protection screening appropriate to the post, 
including checks with past employers, social media and the Disclosure and Barring Service.  
 
Candidates wishing to seek additional information regarding the posts should contact:  
Mrs S Bebbington-Nixon (Head of Co-Curricular Sport): s.bebbington-nixon@bro.gdst.net. 
 
Applications can be obtained from the school’s website (for self-employed persons) by clicking the 
below link.  Completed applications should be sent to HR@bro.gdst.net. 
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